
 

 

Announcements 

and Reminders 
 

 December 16, 2015 

In This Issue 

1. Scholarship Reminder 
2. Happy Holidays 

 

 

Membership Renewals 

Don't forget to renew your 
membership before it expires 
on December 31. 

 

Important Reminders 

Please keep in mind the upcoming Scholarship and Travel Stipend 
deadline of DECEMBER 31, 2015 at 11:59PM.  

Please submit your applications materials now and ensure you meet the 
membership requirement in order to be eligible. Click here for application 
information.  

 

Feliz Año Nuevo - Feliz Ano Novo  
Happy New Year  

The AATSP would like to wish all of you a very happy holiday season and 
a Happy New Year. It is because of member participation in our programs 
and activities that the AATSP is experiencing continued success. We are 
grateful to you all!  
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